Edmonton
City Council

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
Joint Use Agreement: Land Review - Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, write a letter after the provincial election to advocate to
the Government of Alberta to host a joint meeting between the school boards, school councils,
and City Council to discuss the Joint Use Agreement and any improvements that can be made.

History

e At the March 20, 2023, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the March 20,
2023, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE01518 was considered.
e The Committee heard from M. Marchand; and J. Chin.

Related motions passed at the March 20, 2023, Community and Public Services Committee
meeting

e That the March 20, 2023, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE01518, be received for
information.

e That Administration work with the school board administrations, Alberta Education and
Infrastructure, and school councils to provide feedback on the Joint Use Agreement as part
of the first quarter 2024 update.

Attachments
March 20, 2023, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE01518
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